Hazel Cloughley Jones
29 Sefton,
Rochestown Avenue,
Dun Laoghaire,
Co. Dublin.

26th of July, 2018

Dear Sir/Madam

I am interested in the training programme offered in Byrne Wallace. 

While I have retail experience, I also have excellent communication skills and an aptitude for customer service. My experience in Brown Thomas and FDS Technology have made it necessary for me to focus on providing quality customer service, and also enabled me to work with all types of people
[bookmark: _GoBack]I believe that my communication skills, partnered with my goals and passion for the law, would make me an asset to your company.
Thank you for your consideration. I can be reached at 0872218475 or hazelcloughleyjones@gmail.com. I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,
Hazel Cloughley Jones
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